Tuesday,

June 7, 2022

10:49 a.m.

Good morning, Union City Cyber Academy Students & Families!

First, | want to thank you for a great year. We are proud of our cyber students for their hard work, time, and
dedication, and we know you are coming up on a much-deserved summer break! Families: Thank you for
your communication, care, and support throughout this school year!

As we close our year together, | want to give a couple of very important reminders and updates:

1.

School ends on Wednesday, and all coursework must be submitted in the Buzz Portal no later
than 3:00 p.m. on that day if you are finishing any remaining items. Please be mindful of this
deadline!

For ALL UCASD students--cyber and brick-and-mortar--the school year is officially over for
students at lunch time on Wednesday! We are operating on an early dismissal. WHOOHOO!
Get your work done and submitted before the deadline, and go enjoy your summer!!!! YOU
DESERVE IT =&

Your teachers at Warren are required to grade and submit final grades to me on Thursday so
that | can run the necessary reports and have grades prepared for report cards. Please be
aware of this and plan accordingly to meet that Wednesday deadline. As always, please
communicate with your IEP case managers as soon as possible if needed.

ALL CHROMEBOOKS, HOTSPOTS, AND CHARGERS/ANY OTHER DEVICES SHOULD BE
DROPPED OFF TO THE HIGH SCHOOL OFFICE (105 CONCORD) DURING NORMAL BUSINESS
HOURS ON THURSDAY, 6/9 OR FRIDAY, 6/10 (7:30 A.M. UNTIL 3:30 P.M.)

Another final reiteration: We are proud of you, students, and we hope you have a fantastic,
fun, and safe summer with friends and family.

THANK YOU!

Mrs. Dell

Stacey D. Dell

Director of Curriculum and Special Programs
Union City Area School District
sdell@ucasd.org

(814) 438-3804 ext. 5457



